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Present: Crissa Evans, Cathy Orlowicz, and Sherry Cullimore

The meeting convened at 1:30 pm at 16 Ridge Road, New Durham. The minutes of the last meeting January
31* were read and accepted. Crissa moved to accept them and Cathy seconded the motion.

The annual report of the Boodey House Committee was sent in for publication in the Town Report,

Sherry wrote to Arron Sturgis asking about measured engineered drawings for the Boodey House foundation.
Does he have them? What will it cost to get these measurements? Perhaps we did not ask the right questions
at the time of our last meeting with Arron. If the cost is over $5000 we must put it out to bid. We decided to
meet with a preservation resource to figure out the kinds of questions we should ask Arron. This meeting will
be on March 6; at 16 Ridge Road at 5pm. This will help us in our next meeting with Arron, help us to see what
our next move should be and the cost.

Crissa will meet with Pastor Nason about us having another concert this summer, possibly August 11, 2013,
once musicians are locked in. Crissa will also speak to Pastor Crowe, Director of Development for Free Will
Baptist Church Home Mission about their visit this summer. She will tell him that we would like to present a
general program about our future plans for the Boodey House, work on the foundation plans and answer any
questions they might have. We hope to present a brief talk perhaps at the church on Depot St. in the fall.
Cathy has not yet looked into getting the house onto the State Registry of Historic Houses.

Qur next meeting will be on March 28, 2013 at Town Hall at 7pm. Meeting was adjourned at 3:10pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sherry Cullimore, Sectr'y



